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10 Mountain Division (LI) to conduct Change of Command Ceremony
 
Fort Drum, NY – The 10th Mountain Division (LI) will conduct a change of command ceremony at 10 a.m. Friday, Sept. 9, on Fort Drum.  During the event, the outgoing commander, Maj. Gen. (Promotable) Milford H. Beagle, Jr. will pass the division colors to incoming commander Maj. Gen. Gregory K. Anderson. This ceremonial passing of the colors symbolizes the transfer of responsibility from the current commander of the 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum to the next. 
 
Media interested in covering this ceremony should be at Media Ops no later than 9:15 a.m. on Sept. 9.  An RSVP is required no later than 4 p.m. on Sept. 8.

For further information and to RSVP, contact 10th Mountain Division Public Affairs, MAJ Jennifer Dyrcz at jennifer.e.dyrcz.mil@army.mil.
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